
  

    
 

             December 2020 – January 2021 

More Trains, More Services 
Mascot Power Supply Upgrade Project 

  

What happened in November? 
During November, we continued with geotechnical, 
utility and survey investigations in the area to help 
inform the detailed design for the project. The project 
team began site establishment at 166 and 200 
O’Riordan Street, Mascot ahead of starting work on 
site.  

What’s planned next? 
During December and January, the project team will 
carry out the following work: 
• delivery of site sheds to 166 and 200 

O’Riordan Street   
• excavation and piling at 166 O’Riordan Street 
• installation of survey markers on O’Riordan 

Street, Bourke Road and Bourke Street. 

How do we consider the community? 
Standard construction hours on this project are 7am 
to 6pm Monday to Friday, weekends and public 
holidays. We are committed to keeping the 
community well informed of our construction 
activities and being a good neighbour. The project 

team understands construction activties may cause 
disruption for the community.  

Every effort will be made to minimise impacts where 
possible such as traffic control and signage for  
vehicles and cyclists travelling near site investigation 
locations. We will also ensure we adhere to strict 
environmental conditions relating to noise, vibration 
and dust management.  

What else is happening in Mascot? 
Mascot Station Access Upgrade  

During the past month, Transport for NSW invited 
feedback from the community on the proposal to 
build a second entrance at Mascot Station on the 
western side of Bourke Street. We would like to 
thank the community for your feedback. We are 
now considering your feedback and will release our 
responses in the Determination Report, which is 
due out in the coming weeks. If you have any 
questions about this project please visit the project 
website: 
https://yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/mascot-
station-upgrade.  

https://yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/mascot-station-upgrade
https://yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/mascot-station-upgrade


  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Where will work take place? 
The above map shows the construction site location 
at 166 O’Riordan Street and the site compound at 
200 O’Riordan Street.  

How are we staying safe? 
We continue to deliver projects across NSW while 
ensuring the safety of all staff and the community. In 
line with current Australian Government guidelines 
around slowing the spread of Coronavirus and social 
distancing, all work will be carried out at a safe 
physical distance where possible and necessary 
hygiene practices will be observed. 

Did you know? 
Next Rail* is committed to ‘closing the loop’ on soft 
plastics waste such as food wrappers, plastic bags, 
chip packets and cling film. To do this, we are 
collecting soft plastics for recycling to turn into new 
products, such as asphalt, furniture and other 
custom products. This means plastic waste is 
recycled and ensures it doesn’t end up in our oceans 
or landfills.  

* Next Rail is the incentivised delivery entity partnering 
with Transport for NSW to deliver this project. 




